
 

 
REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS FOR BAILIFF & COURT SECURITY SERVICES  

FOR THE SANTAQUIN CITY JUSTICE COURT  

 

Santaquin City is soliciting Requests for Proposals from qualified bidders to provide bailiff and court 
security services for the Santaquin City Justice Court.  Services will begin July 1, 2015, and end 
June 30, 2016.   
 
Proposal details, specifications and requirements may be obtained at the Santaquin City Offices 
located at 275 West Main Street, Santaquin Ut, 84655, or may be downloaded from the city website 
at www.santaquin.org.   Questions regarding this RFP should be directed to Rodney Hurst, Police 
Chief, at 801-754-1070. 
 
Responses to the Requests for Proposals must be received by Friday, May 29, 2015 at 1:00pm at 
the City Office located at 275 West Main Street, Santaquin, UT 84655. 
 
Submission of a proposal does not obligate the City to award a contract. Santaquin City reserves 
the right to reject any or all proposals and waive any informality or technicality and/or re-solicit 
proposals. 
 

SANTAQUIN CITY IS AN EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

 
 


